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World Congress of Families: Making a Difference!  
 
If the only thing you knew about Winston Churchill is that the very mention of his name 
infuriated Hitler, you could thereby deduce that Churchill somehow stood between the Nazi 
tyrant and his megalomaniac ambition.  
 
Likewise, if the only thing you knew about the World Congress of Families is that our most 
recent Congress was listed by Planned Parenthood as its third worst moment of 2015, you would 
thereby know that we are making a huge difference.  
 
“In October of 2015,” laments Planned Parenthood in its report, “the World Congress of 
Families, the notoriously anti-LGBT and anti-SRHR World Congress of Families (WCF) held an 
international conference in Salt Lake City, bringing together thousands of the most hateful 
extremists from around the world.”  
Our Salt Lake event, as with all our World Congresses, unapologetically held up the banner of 
truth that the natural family, based on marriage between a man and a woman, is the irreplaceable 
foundation of civilization and the best refuge and school for children; that children need both a 
mother and a father; that human life from conception to natural death is sacred; and that religious 
freedom is essential to the flourishing of family and society. 
 
That all of this would be labeled “hateful” calls to mind the prophet Isaiah’s warning about 
calling “evil good, and good evil.” Notwithstanding increasing opposition, the World Congress 
of Families boldly leads a worldwide chorus of voices in declaring the truth about family, faith, 
and freedom. And no amount of false or intimidating rhetoric can stop us.  
 
Indeed, in the face of the accelerated efforts of our opponents, we are rapidly preparing for our 
next World Congress in the nation of Georgia on May 15-18, 2016, in response to the sobering 
request by our courageous colleague Levan Vasadze: “The West is attacking our Christian 
culture with atheism, new forms of socialism and sexual radicalism—worse than what we saw 
during the last 25 years when we were part of the Soviet empire. This is why we need you to 
come to Tbilisi and work with us.” You can find more information on the upcoming Congress 
here. 
 
At this critical time when the very foundation of society of civilization is under shameless attack, 
we invite you to join us in standing for truth.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
E. Douglas Clark 
 
 

https://medium.com/@ppglobal/planned-parenthood-global-year-in-review-the-best-and-worst-moments-for-sexual-and-a8f7ef75316d#.qfsyajsd3
http://wcf9.org/schedule/
http://worldcongress.ge/

